
   

  
  

Officers of the Russian Investigative Committee help to evacuate a
wounded child from the territory of Donbas

 

  

Officers of the Russian Investigative Committee helped to evacuate 12-year-old Marina from the
territory of Donbas; the girl was seriously injured in the arm during shelling by the Ukrainian Armed
Forces. Now she is safe. In the near future, she will be treated at the Research Institute of
Emergency Pediatric Surgery and Trauma in Moscow. After treatment, Marina will be able to join
the ranks of cadets of the Investigative Committee of Russia.
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